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Lee Russell

From: Drinkwater Rachel <rDrinkwater2@anglianwater.co.uk>
Sent: 10 August 2020 08:46
To: Paul Eagles
Cc: Lee Russell; Chris Melton
Subject: RE: More information required for Request for adoption of a new sewer application 

for the site Fenside Road, Boston

Hi Paul  
 
 
Thank you for this – I was out off the office all week last week, so just catching up on emails but will hopefully get 
the approval across later this week  
 
 
 
Kind Regards 
 
 
Rachel  
 

Rachel Drinkwater 
Development Services Drainage Engineer 
Telephone: 01522 341 550 
 
Anglian Water Services Limited 
Enterprise House, Waterside South Lincoln LN5 7JE 

  

 

 

From: Paul Eagles <paul.eagles@wm-saunders.co.uk>  
Sent: 07 August 2020 21:48 
To: Drinkwater Rachel <rDrinkwater2@anglianwater.co.uk> 
Cc: Lee Russell <Lee.Russell@seagatehomes.co.uk>; Chris Melton <Chris.Melton@wm-saunders.co.uk> 
Subject: RE: More information required for Request for adoption of a new sewer application for the site Fenside 
Road, Boston 
 

*EXTERNAL MAIL* - Please be aware this mail is from an external sender - THINK BEFORE YOU 
CLICK 

 


